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Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd project number RES-PROJ24-0004

From: Dianne Malesko 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Eyer, Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Akmon, 
Dharma <DAkmon@a2gov.org> 
Cc:  
Subject: 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd project number RES-PROJ24-0004 
Importance: High 

To City Council and the Planning Board, 
Please send me the ZOOM planning meeƟng today April, 9 and also the April 15, council meeƟng.  I live within the 
distance that this project is intended.  I oppose this plan.  The exisƟng road has fails to support traffic that currently 
exists (consider sinkhole that swallowed a car.)  It will cause devastaƟon harm to residence.  There are several 
residenƟal projected already in process.  As “office” property it could support future jobs.  How is Ann Arbor aƩracƟng 
future companies to provide new jobs? 

Sincerely, Dianne Malesko

 734-663-2036


